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WEBMASTER’S REPORT – 2017 AGM 

 
www.ThorpeWardResidents.org.uk 

 
• Since the last AGM a completely new website for the Thorpe Ward 

Residents’ Association has been created along with a new Facebook 
Page. Nigel Robbins last year offered to redesign the website and has 
done exactly that for your association. 

 
• We continue to use the free hosting service of Surrey County Council. 

 
• We have registered TWRA with its own website name, such that if we 

have to move from or the SCC hosting offering stops, the same 
website name will apply. The website is ThorpeWardResidents.org.uk  
 

• The website has been completely redesigned and you can find news 
items and contact us using the form contained on the website. We also 
have a meeting calendar setup and each month a reminder of our next 
meeting date will appear on the Home page. 
 

• We try to keep the news items up to date and will do our best to make 
sure important news items are added. We also plan to add all the back 
issues of Thorpe Together to the website. 
 

file:///C:/Users/Nigelrobbins/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/IE/WX9CLMG1/ThorpeWardResidents.org.uk
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• A subscription form is also included on the website for members to 
download and send back to the Ian Patenall, your Treasurer; 
 

• Nigel and Jon Arcay have also created a Facebook site for the 
association. We have done this as we know a number of you will use 
Facebook and will be a convenient way to send out communication, 
although we will obviously continue to do the mailshots of important 
news. Please Google “Facebook thorpewardresidents” and we are the 
top link. 
 

• As part of the redesign we ‘sharpened up’ the TWRA logo, with the 
help  
 

• Over the next year, please kindly keep an eye on the website and Like 
us on Facebook. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


